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Subject: General Assembly - COVID-19 Update
Date: March 13, 2020
From: Troy Medley

Brothers:

The Office of Administration (OOA) at Lambda Chi Alpha is continuing to monitor the developments of the
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and since it was designated as a global pandemic from the World Health
Organization, we feel it imperative to update the current status of this summer’s General Assembly and Stead
Leadership Seminar, as we believe developing a contingency plan is extremely important should the virus
continue to spread and severely affect nationwide travel.

Currently, there are no plans to alter the existing schedule for General Assembly. However, to be
prudent, we are investing in the tools needed to conduct both events virtually if necessary. If your travel is not
currently booked, we recommend waiting to book your flight to Scottsdale until late April, and if possible, with
a fully refundable fare if its available.

For planning purposes, the April 1 delegate deadline for registration is still in effect. However, should there be
a shift to a virtual experience, a credit will be issued against registration fees, so you are not negatively
impacted financially.

Also, to ensure we are able to communicate with all our undergraduates and new associate members during
this critically important time, please ensure your rosters are current, especially those of campuses that have
transitioned to the virtual learning model so we can directly communicate with each member.

We are dedicated to helping you through this unprecedented situation. If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not wait to reach out to your Chapter Support Coach. We will continue to conduct weekly Goal
Setting sessions with your chapter’s High Alpha but realize you may need assistance in real time that cannot
wait for your next scheduled call.

We will continue to provide periodic updates as current events unfold. Our primary concern is the health and
wellness of each of Brother and we will act accordingly. Please remember, although we currently find
ourselves ensconced in a crisis that has impacted our lives at frightening speed, our nation, your school and
Lambda Chi Alpha have been through world wars, pandemics, and disasters both natural and man-made over
the past century and each has proven to be incredibly resilient. We will get through this, too! Please let us
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know how we can help you and your chapter.

Be well.

Troy L. Medley
Chief Executive Officer
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